
May-June 2017 

Dear Friends, 

I began the month of May in Alaska. I was not 
scheduled to go to Alaska. But, God used a 
cancellation to reappointment me to fill in for a 
speaker who had to cancel at Bible Baptist Church 
in Fairbanks. What a thrilling conference! God 
spoke to hearts about giving and going to the 
mission of God. On the last night, I preached to the 
youth group. The service was extraordinary. Please 
pray for the young people in this church who want 
to serve the Lord. 

Each week I meet with our missionaries on deputation in an online video conference call. We meet for a time of 
encouragement, prayer, and accountability. World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions has fourteen families who 
are presenting their ministries to churches to raise support to go to the field of their calling. Please pray for these 
families who want to get to the place God has called them to service.  

In May, I participated in Amanda Baker’s commissioning service. 
God called Amanda to serve Him in England. The service came at 
the end of the missions conference at her home church, 
Tabernacle Baptist Church in Virginia Beach, Virginia. The Lord 
gave me the opportunity to speak with the youth in the Christian 
School. I challenged them to give themselves to the cause of 
Christ, no matter their vocation. Please pray for these Christian 
school students.  

Lastly, our son, John, got engaged to Hannah Staley of 
Thomasville, NC. They will be married September 23, 2017. We 
are thrilled by the way God brought them together. They will live 
in Winston-Salem, NC after they marry.  Please pray for them as 
they begin their lives together. 

For His harvest, 
 
 
John O’Malley

FROM THE DESK OF 

JOHN AND KIM O’MALLEY

PO BOX 1374 KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086-1374   (704) 974-6108  

JOHN.OMALLEY@ME.COM   OMALLEYBOOKS.COM


